
 

 

Wednesday 17th June 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Mrs Graham and Mr Nettleship continue to liaise with Gosforth Junior High as part of the transition 
process. 

Sadly, we have been informed that it is highly unlikely that visits to the school will be able to happen 
prior to the summer holidays. 

However, what we do know is that Gosforth Junior Academy are in the process of setting up tutor 
pages on their home learning portal FROG for all of the new Y5 classes. The idea is the children will 
receive information on which class they will be in and how to access these pages. On the page will be 
all sorts of transition information including virtual tours and meet the teachers etc. 
 
They are aiming to make these pages live and inform families about them from the first week in July. 
 
We will let you know as soon as we hear anything further. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Turner 

 


